
 

Next week the children will be having an Easter 

Parade.  

We would love you to create an Easter bonnet 

at home with your child.  

Please don’t go to a lot of expense, we would 

prefer you to use your imagination and use 

recycled materials. We have included some 

ideas below 

Please send your child’s bonnet into nursery by 

Wednesday 29th March 2023. 

 We look forward to a fun filled day! 

 


